
 

 

E-mail received from Fr. Sunny 
Wednesday 24th September 2014 

 
 

Dear Niki, 
 
Garo Hills has experienced the worst ever flood in history.  
 
Thousands of people have been affected, more than thirty lost their lives as 
per official reports. The worst affected places are Tikrikilla, Dadengre, Ampati, 
Rajballa, Selsella and so on. 
 
I was out attending the National Assembly at Caritas and reached back last 
night. It took 20 hours to get back to Tura due to road blocks caused by 
landslides.  
 
More sad news, one more nun died of malaria complications in the parish 
where I served and it was the second death the first being when I was there. 
She died on 16th and her body was taken to Kerala on 17th.  
 
Life in Garo Hills is somehow becoming tougher day by day. Keep us in your 
prayers. 
 
Sunny 
 


